
Sunday April 7th British Car Meet at The Shop 
 

 
Hello everybody: 
 

I just thought some of you might like to know that one of the members of 
the Evergreen Lotus Car Club (Atsushi Kato), who happens to work at "The 
Shop", is organizing a (sort of) pop-up British Car Meet (BCM) there on 
Sunday, April 7th.  
 

If you aren't familiar with "The Shop"... it is a storage and auto repair facility 
(... mostly storage!) located at 2233 6th Avenue South, which is located in 
the light-industrial area, just south of downtown Seattle. 
 

This pop-up BCM will "feature" Lotus cars, but is in fact, open to any and 
all British vehicles. 
 

This BCM is a... no-cost activity. 
 

This BCM officially begins at 10:00 in the morning, but if you'd actually like 
a choice parking place... getting there earlier than that would probably be a 
good idea! 
 

This should be a fun get together, and it's quite early in the "car season"! 
 

And, there will be hot & cold coffee offered in the morning, plus the in-
house Derby restaurant will be open until 3:00PM.  
 

For any questions or more information, Atsushi (pronounced Ah-chee) has 
asked people to text his cell phone number... (206) 687-3240. 
 

Doug Jackson, Chairman of the ELCC and Member & Trustee of the 
Seattle Jaguar Club 
 
 
 

PS: There's a possibility that Atsushi and "The Shop" may host a second 
(similar) BCM on Sunday, July 28th. 
 


